
The Active Transportation Program Project is a joint effort of the City of Los Angeles and 
Comet Electric Inc. For More information visit www.lacity.org 

Construction Notice 
Active Transportation Program: Safe Routes to Schools for  

Hollywood High School and Selma Ave. Elementary School 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Scope of Work 
The City of Los Angeles will be performing roadway and pedestrian improvement construction work at the 
intersections of: 1.) Selma Ave and Las Palmas Ave; 2.) Selma Ave and Cherokee Ave; 3.) Selma Ave and 
Cassil Pl, 4.) Selma Ave and Schrader Blvd. 
 
The scope of work includes: 1.) concrete sidewalk, curb and gutter, and asphalt pavement removals; 2.) 
concrete pours for sidewalk, curb and gutter, and curb ramps; 3.) asphalt repairs; 4.) conduit installation. 

 

When 
1. Selma Ave. from Las Palmas Ave to Schrader Blvd.: Construction duration and working hours are 

approximately between June 11, 2018 to August 14, 2018, from 7:00 AM to 5:00 PM   
 

What to Expect 
1. Selma Ave. will be open for one-way vehicular traffic, eastbound only, while the construction work 

is being completed on the north side of the roadway.  
2. Selma Ave. will be open for one-way vehicular traffic, westbound only, while the construction work 

is being completed on the south side of the roadway.  
 
 

The following traffic control measures will be implemented to facilitate traffic and pedestrian access 
during construction. 
• Traffic delineation, barricades, cones, and signage will be posted. 
• Parking restrictions will be implemented in the immediate area of the construction zone. 
• Temporary lane restrictions will be in place for the safety of the workers and traveling public. 
• Access for pedestrians will be maintained outside of the construction zone. 
• Access to homes and businesses will be maintained at all times. 

 

Contact Info 
Your cooperation in making this project successful will be greatly appreciated. If you have any questions, 
please contact Louis Perez at (818) 262-9881 or louisperez@cometelectric.com 

 
 

http://www.lacity.org/
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